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Alyssa Bryant

From: Jeff Cox
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 8:38 AM
To: Alyssa Bryant
Subject: FW: Clean Water for Duluth!

 
 
From: Lisa Fitzpatrick [mailto:llfitzpat@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 5:32 PM 
To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov> 
Subject: Clean Water for Duluth! 

 
Dear Duluth Councilors, 
Please support Duluth for Clean Water’s request for a full, fact-based hearing in front of a neutral judge before any 
decision is make on PolyMet’s permit application.  

Thank you! 
Lisa Fitzpatrick 


